BRIGHTON CEMETERY MINUTES
September 27, 2016

The Brighton Cemetery board held their regular meeting at 6:00 p.m. in the basement of the town
hall at 49 Mill St. Ext., Island Pond, Vt.

Butch called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.
Present at the meeting were commissioner’s Butch Barney (chair), Ray Fontaine, Bobby Daniels

Minutes of June 28" were read. Bobby made a motion to accept minutes as read, Ray seconded
the motion. All in favor.

There was an update to the agenda. Ray Fontaine said there is brush work needed to be
done. He would take care of it.

Roger O’Keefe has requested an increase in filling in graves. He would like to get $150 for full
burials, $150 for cremations. The board discussed this in length and agreed to give him his
request.

The board discussed the erection of a Mausoleum, and agreed they would allow it, but there
would be restrictions on the size and the board would have to approve it.

There was a discussion on removing earth in order to make it level for a headstone to be erected,
such as on a side hill. Due to safety reasons, the board denied the request.

The board is in the process of making new gates for the cemetery. They will be using the steel
pipes in the vault building for the material in the building of the gate posts. The board agreed on
this decision.

Bobby made a motion to adjourn meeting at 6:50 p.m., Ray seconded the motion.
The cemetery board meets the last Tuesday of March, June, September, and December at 6:00
p.m. in the basement of the town hall at above address. Please feel free to come to any meeting

with guestions of concerns.

Respectively
Cemetery Board Commissioners



